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this park
better.



To provide feedback on this project:


	Subtitle: Sherwood Green
Proposed Improvement
	Image needs to be 4: 
	5"x3"_af_image: 

	Main Information: A shade structure is proposed at Sherwood Green. All the existing amenities will remain the same. Construction is anticipated in 2025.  
	Contact: Email public.info@mississauga.ca or call 311 or 905-615-4311 outside city limits and reference Sherwood Green within 30 days of receiving this notice. We welcome your feedback.
	Website: 


